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Subject: I oppose rezoning of expo parkway
Date: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 10:54:27 PM

Ken Ault will not take no for an answer. When the residents sign petitions, the city council votes against rezoning
the property, he keeps coming back. The traffic study used was faulty and does not accurately represent the impact
the proposed development would have on Grant Creek. Missoula needs more affordable housing, but not in the
garish way Ken Ault keeps trying for. Please do not support rezoning expo park way.

Thank you,
Molly Tingley
Grant Creek Resident
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